
 

The Yo! Wolves summer HAF programme opened for 
booking on 24 June, offering hundreds of activities, 
events and food for the city’s children and young 
people and their families during the long summer school 
holidays. 
Running from Monday 23 July to Friday 30 August, all 
activities are fully funded and will include a meal. 
The holiday activities are free for all children and 
young people of school age receiving benefit related 
free school meals, and with SEND or EHCP. The 
activities include arts, crafts, fun days out, dance and 
drama workshops, photography and much 
more. Booking places is easy at www.yowolves.co.uk 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
This week Year 2 
Daisies had an 
overnight stay at 
Kingswood.  The 
children had a 
fantastic trip filled 
with exciting activities 
and a valuable learning 
experience.  A big 
thank you to all 
parents for allowing 
your child to go on this 
visit and also to the 
staff who attended. 



  

 

On Wednesday, Year 4 attended the WolvOlympics 2024, taking part in many different sports to 
celebrate the upcoming Olympics. They had the opportunity to play cricket, football, netball and 
even had a go at volleyball. 4 of our children were lucky enough to win themselves a Wolves shirt! 
We definitely have some future Olympians in the making. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A big thank you to Mr Sidhu who very kindly donated an Epsom 
printer to school. We will make sure this is put to good use.  Thank 
you from all of the staff and children.   
 

 
 
 
 



  

FREE Armed Forces Day Event 
Armed Forces Day 2024 promises to be a great day of free 
entertainment for all the family in celebration of our Armed Forces 
and all they do for the city and our country. Sponsored by local 
business Collins Aerospace, this year’s event is on Saturday 29 
June, 12pm- 4pm, at West Park.  
Don’t miss the parade at 1pm as well as funfair rides, street food, 
free activities including face painting, Dr. Bike sessions, circus 
activities, plus a chance to meet local members of the Armed 
Forces. Find out more here. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


